D-3 Programmatic SEIS Supplemental Information Report
North Pacific Fishery Management Council

Motion

April 13, 2014

After review of the draft Supplemental Information Report, the Council finds that there have not been
sufficient changes in groundfish fisheries management or significantly new information to trigger the
need for supplementing the PSEIS at this time. The Council recommends that a final SIR be prepared
after consideration of SSC comments.



